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A stunning, full-color guide for the modern skier, Ultimate Skiing speaks to the intermediate, advanced
and racing readership by including updated techniques for modern-shaped ski designs and tips for finetuning boots for specific styles and terrain. Ultimate Skiing features author Ron LeMaster's clear,
thorough and captivating photo sequences depicting proper form on the slopes. Every chapter includes
analyses of World Cup skiers, as well as exercises for developing and practicing technique. Original.
Using the credit card and identity of a handA-cuffs salesman, professional failure Tyndale Corbett
arrives in Miami for a law-enforcement conference to discover the joys of luxury hotels and above all
the delight of being someone else, someone successful. Feeling his previous lack of success might be due
to insufficient ambition, Tyndale decides on a new money-making scheme. He will up the ante
substantially, exponentially, and pretend to be someone really important and successful: God.His mission
to convince the citizenry of Miami that he is, despite appearances, the Supreme Being results in him
taking over the Church of the Heavily Armed Christ. His duties there involve him in forming a private
army, hiring call girls, trafficking coke, issuing death threats, beating off church-jackers and sorting
out (as almightily as possible) various problems his parishioners are having with pets. All the while he
is working on his grand project, the clincher miracle, dying and coming back to life...
Laminated quick reference guide showing step-by-step instructions and shortcuts for how to use Adobe
Acrobat XI. Covers BOTH Windows & Mac versions of Acrobat XI. The following topics are covered: Creating
a PDF: from within Acrobat; from Internet Web Pages; from Other Programs. Creating a PDF Portfolio
Adding Files, Folders or Web Content Formatting a PDF Portfolio Adding a Header to a PDF Portfolio
Changing Description and Metadata. Adding a Sticky Note, Creating Watermarks, Using a Stamp, Creating
Bookmarks. Finding and Searching, Adding or Touching up Content. Reviewing Documents with Others, Using
Comment and Review, Tracking Reviews. Zooming with the Pages Panel, Creating Headers and Footers,
Working with Links, Signing a Document Attaching a File, Security, Applying Password Encryption, Optical
Character Recognition. Also includes a list of keyboard shortcuts. This guide is suitable as a training
handout, or simply an easy to use reference guide, for any type of user.
Based on the latest research, this exercise-based plan will help you take control of your fitness. You
will learn the best and safest exercises for perimenopause, menopause, and postmenopause and how diet,
medication, and exercise interact to affect symptoms.--[book cover].
If you have large quantities of data in a Microsoft Access database, and need to study that data in
depth, this book is a data cruncher's dream. Access Data Analysis Cookbook offers practical recipes to
solve a variety of common problems that users have with extracting Access data and performing
calculations on it. Each recipe includes a discussion on how and why the solution works. Whether you use
Access 2007 or an earlier version, this book will teach you new methods to query data, different ways to
move data in and out of Access, how to calculate answers to financial and investment issues, and more.
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Learn how to apply statistics to summarize business information, how to jump beyond SQL by manipulating
data with VBA, how to process dates and times, and even how to reach into the Excel data analysis
toolkit. Recipes demonstrate ways to: Develop basic and sophisticated queries Apply aggregate functions,
custom functions, regular expressions, and crosstabs Apply queries to perform non-passive activities
such as inserting, updating, and deleting data Create and manipulate tables and queries programmatically
Manage text-based data, including methods to isolate parts of a string and ways to work with numbers
that are stored as text Use arrays, read and write to the Windows registry, encrypt data, and use
transaction processing Use the FileSystemObject, use XML with XSLT, communicate with SQL Server, and
exchange data with other Office products Find answers from time-based data, such as how to add time,
count elapsed time, work with leap years, and how to manage time zones in your calculations Deal with
business and finance problems, including methods for calculating depreciation, loan paybacks, and Return
on Investment (ROI) Explore statistical techniques, such as frequency, variance, kurtosis, linear
regression, combinations and permutations Access Data Analysis Cookbook is a one-stop-shop for
extracting nuggets of valuable information from your database, and anyone with Access experience will
benefit from these tips and techniques, including seasoned developers. If you want to use your data, and
not just store it, you'll find this guide indispensable.
This book is intended as an introductory text for students studying a wide range of courses concerned
with animal management, zoo biology and wildlife conservation, and should also be useful to zookeepers
and other zoo professionals. It is divided into three parts. Part 1 considers the function of zoos,
their history, how zoos are managed, ethics, zoo legislation and wildlife conservation law. Part 2
discusses the design of zoos and zoo exhibits, animal nutrition, reproduction, animal behaviour
(including enrichment and training), animal welfare, veterinary care, animal handling and
transportation. Finally, Part 3 discusses captive breeding programmes, genetics, population biology,
record keeping, and the educational role of zoos, including a consideration of visitor behaviour. It
concludes with a discussion of the role of zoos in the conservation of species in the wild and in
species reintroductions. This book takes an international perspective and includes a wide range of
examples of the operation of zoos and breeding programmes particularly in the UK, Europe, North America
and Australasia. Visit www.wiley.com/go/rees/zoo to access the artwork from the book.
A true adventure story and the go-to guide for "picking" American treasures from anyone's backyard,
straight from the stars of History's American Pickers In these pages, professional treasure hunters Mike
Wolfe and Frank Fritz chronicle their road trips across the American countryside in search of "rusty
gold" to buy and sell among the picking world's one-of-a-kind characters. Whether you are a fan of the
show or just like finding hidden riches, you will love seeing what Wolfe and Fritz dig up and enjoy
meeting the devoted collectors, extreme stockpilers, and elite dealers who they encounter along the way.
Wolfe and Fritz do not deal in fine antiques. Their secondhand treasures are of the down-and-dirty and
sometimes even bizarre variety, from old bicycles and vintage tools, to sun-bleached cars and handmade
furniture, retired carnival games and unusual taxidermy. Assisted by Danielle Colby, who helps out at
Antique Archaeology, Wolfe and Fritz buy on the cheap and then sell to dealers, art directors, interior
designers, or anyone looking for a little bit of authentic Americana. The three now share their secrets
to finding hidden gems, offering helpful hints that will show what average Americans can do to find the
treasures that await them. From American Pickers Guide to Picking: Junk is Beautiful When we knock on a
door, 90 percent of the time the things we find are junk. But we don't care about the odds; a picker
never turns down an opportunity, no matter where it is. We've picked pickup trucks. We've picked flat
beds. We've picked dumpsters. We even picked a Mercury Sable. We're looking for the unusual, the
impossible, the funky, the different, the bizarre-things we have never seen before. And we'll go
anywhere we have to go to find it. No location is off-limits to a hard-core picker. And there's plenty
of things to be found at antique stores, thrift and consignment shops, flea markets, estate sales, and
swap meets, and a lot of the tips in this book apply to finding treasures at these joints. But that's
not really the kind of picking we do anymore. We look outside the box to find our junk-a word we use
almost like a term of endearment: to us: junk is beautiful.
Provides advice on being a good friend to those involved in abusive situations, fighting addictions,
suffering from depression or suicidal notions, facing illness, or caring for a disabled loved one.
Researchers and educators agree that it takes more than academic knowledge to be prepared for
college—intrapersonal competencies like conscientiousness have been proven to be strong determinants of
success. WileyPLUS Learning Space for Anatomy & Physiology helps you identify students' proficiency
early in the semester and intervene as needed. Developed for the two-semester course, Anatomy &
Physiology is focused on aiding critical thinking, conceptual understanding, and application of
knowledge. Real-life clinical stories allow for a richer investigation of content, ensuring that
students understand the relevance to their lives and future careers.
Spotlights small and pivotal experiments that changed the course of science, including information on
the study of guinea pigs, passion flowers, zebra fish, and viruses.
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